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FDOT to Host Open House for CR 217 (Yellow Water Road) Bridge Replacement 
 

Baldwin, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host an open house to 

share information with the community about the upcoming bridge replacement project for 

County Road 217 (Yellow Water Road) at I-10.   

The open house will be held Thursday, January 9 from 4:30 - 6:30 p.m. at Baldwin Community 

Center, 850 Center Street North, Baldwin, FL 32234. 

Those interested can arrive anytime between 4:30 and 6:30 p.m. to view project displays, get 

information about construction activities, traffic impacts and speak with FDOT staff and project 

design consultants. No formal presentation will be made. 

In addition to the bridge replacement, project improvements will also include milling and 

resurfacing, drainage improvements, new highway signage, new guardrails and MSE walls. 

Continental Heavy Civil Corporation is contracted to complete the $8 million construction 

project estimated to begin January 2020. The improvements are estimated for completion in 

winter 2021, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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